
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Town of Pineville Breaks Ground on New Electrical Substation 
 
PINEVILLE, NC – The Town of Pineville is proud to announce the groundbreaking ceremony for its new 
electrical substation, scheduled for March 24, 2025, at 2:00 PM. The substation, located at 12499 Nations Ford 
Road, will be Pineville’s fourth substation, significantly enhancing the town’s electrical infrastructure to support 
continued growth and economic development. 
 
Construction is set to begin in April and has an anticipated completion date for spring 2026. This $8 million 
investment in Pineville’s future will be fully funded by electric rate revenues, ensuring that no tax dollars are 
used for this project. 
 
The new substation is being developed in response to increased demand from both industrial and residential 
growth, including the McCullough community, Carolina Logistics Park, Cone Mill Property Development, 
College Street Development, Coventry Subdivision, Miller Farms Subdivision, and other future expansion 
projects. The additional electrical capacity provided by this facility will ensure reliable electric service and 
system redundancy, benefiting Pineville for years to come. 
 
Residents and stakeholders are invited to join town officials and project partners for the groundbreaking 
ceremony on March 24, 2025, at 2:00 PM at the substation site. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Riley George 
Community Relations and Communications Specialist 
Town of Pineville 
704-889-4159 
rgeorge@pinevillenc.gov 
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